The American Legion

Erie County Committee 609 City Hall 65 Niagara Square Buffalo, New York 14202

January 21, 2019

To: All Past County Commanders:

From: Erie County Committee on Scholarships

Re: The 2018 Past Commanders' Scholarship

Dear Commander,

This year the Erie County Convention of the American Legion will be at the American Legion Matthew Glab Post# 1477, located at1965 Abbott Road, Lackawanna, NY 14218 on June 1, 2019 and one of the three or more scholarships presented will be funded by the Past Commanders of Erie County Committee of the American Legion. This is a tradition with the Past Commanders to fund one (1) scholarship.

With this in mind, it is hope that each Past Commander will donate twenty-five dollars (\$25.00) and that some, as in the past, will donate more. This is the only one of the many donations that is formerly expected of the surviving Erie County American Legion Past Commanders. Please, please do not let this fail for lack of participation.

We also expect that your voice would be heard in your Legion Post exalting the virtue of these small scholarships and possibly asking your Post to donate a small stipend so additional scholarships can be offered as in the past.

Your donation can be mailed by check to the American Legion Erie County Committee. 609 City Hall, Buffalo, NY 14202 with the memo P.C. Scholarship or given to the Chairman of this Committee PC Art Forman at any county meeting.

Thank You in advance for this donation.

Yours in the Legion,

Arthur Forman PC Erie Co.

Chairman, Scholarship Committee

Arthur S. Forman

Encl: 1 copy Scholarship Application Form